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Schultz, Josie M - DNR

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR
Sent: Wednesday, January 2, 2019 12:33 PM
To: Ashenfelter, Barry J - DNR
Cc: Schultz, Josie M - DNR
Subject: FW: Please Review Tax Foreclosure Documentation for Skrzypek Property, BRRTS # 

02-39-001676
Attachments: Tax Deed Skrzypek property.pdf; Supporting docs City tax deed.pdf

Hey Barry,  
 
Josie was reviewing the file for the Skrzypek Property, BRRTS # 02-39-001676 in Marquette County. It was unclear based 
on past correspondence who currently owned the property, so she recently reached out to Marquette County for 
verification at the end of December. Marquette County took the property through tax foreclosure in 2011, put it up in 
auction, sold it to a private party, then later rescinded the 2011 deed in 2013. Just wanted you to take a quick look at the 
attached documentation to make sure the County has the LGU exemption and to make sure we have the proper 
documentation. Please let me know what you think.  
 
Thanks,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Tauren R. Beggs 
Phone: (920) 662-5178 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Schultz, Josie M - DNR  
Sent: Wednesday, January 2, 2019 12:20 PM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: FW: Tax Deed property 
 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Josie M. Schultz 

Hydrogeologist  – Northeast Region Remediation and Redevelopment Team 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Avenue, Green Bay, WI 54313-6727 
Phone: 920-662-5424 
Josie.Schultz@Wisconsin.gov 
 

 dnr.wi.gov 
     

 

From: Diana Campbell <dcampbell@co.marquette.wi.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 26, 2018 2:50 PM 
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To: Schultz, Josie M - DNR <josie.schultz@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: RE: Tax Deed property 
 
 
I have attached a copy of the tax deed the County took and other supporting documentation. 
It is my understanding per the Brownfields legislation that the County can’t be held liable as long as they don’t add to 
the contamination or allow anyone else to. 
This property has remained the same since we took the tax deed in May of 2011. 
 
Diana Campbell 
Marquette County Treasurer 






















